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The Library will be closed on Thursday
      2019/11/06  

   

Due a diplomatic visit on the territory of Buda Royal Palace, National Széchényi Library will be closed
for the duration of the entire day on Thursday November 7, 2019. We apologize for the
inconvenience caused. On Friday, we are looking forward to seeing you in NSZL during the usual
opening hours.
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